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First name: Chris

Last name: Duran

Organization: BCGC

Title: Member

Comments:       I'd like to first take the time to thank the entire forest service / law enforcement individuals who

work hard everyday to help our community.  I believe projects like this will allow more education in our community

on gun control / safety.  A range in the national forest allows us to appreciate our own back yard and engaged in

safe life skills training and entertainment exercises. Also a great way to inbed forest fire prevention and

extinguisher knowledge / practice to every participant. Our community can also use some future generation gun

safety handlers to enter law enforcement agency's across our beautiful state, clubs and ranges may help

individuals entering the field build more confidence and experience. 


